
 
 

Please INSULATE all your outside pipes.  Do NOT leave faucets 
running or dripping during freezing weather. 

 

Open cabinet doors to let heat under the sinks – this will prevent most 
faucets from freezing. 

 

With everyone running and dripping faucets, it’s like one gigantic leak 
over our whole water system.  This will and does cause water 
outages during the freezing temperatures. 

 

Please do your part to ensure all customers have access to running 
water during severe weather. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Tri SUD Management 


